
Dear Chair Garrett and members of the House Committee on Rules: 
  
I just found out about Senate Bill 6 and its recent amendments. I am very concerned about the 
unintended consequences of this bill, and hope that you postpone passage of this bill and perhaps form a 
workgroup that includes stakeholder (including small animal rescue groups) to discuss this in the interim. 
  
I am a volunteer and foster parent for a cat rescue shelter in Salem; however, I neither speak for, nor 
represent, any group. I am afraid that some of the proposed regulation could essentially shut down small 
but effective, life-saving rescue groups. I just ask that committee allow for some thoughtful communication 
with these groups to avoid unintended consequences. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mesheal Heyman 
1048 5th St NE   
Salem, OR  97301 

 


